
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 3rd October 2025 

Contact 
 

Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 
r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 
 

Class Open Door  
 

Tuesday - 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

Dates for Autumn 

Sunday 12th October – Harvest Service @ St Christopher’s 
@10:30am – everyone is welcome to this all-ages service 
 
Wednesday 15th October – Open Day for parents of 
prospective new starters 4-6pm 
 
Friday 24th October – School closes for half term holiday @ 
3:15pm and opens again on Tuesday 4th November @ 
8:45am 
 
Thursday 11th December – KS2 Panto – Puss in Boots 
 
Monday 15th December - KS2 Christmas Play @ 2pm & 6pm 
 
Tuesday 16th December – KS2 Party & Christmas Lunch 
 
Friday 19th December – Close for Christmas @ 2pm 
 
 

Harvest Appeal 
This year we are raising money for the Free State of 

South Africa to promote recycling and further 
nurture of the environment. On Thursday October 

23rd, we are having a Harvest Day where the children 
are asked to come wearing the colours of the South 
Africa flag (blue, white, black, green, yellow, red). 

We are asking for a donation of £2 which will include 
the children making some recycled craft item to 

bring home. Thank you 😊 

In Class 
 This week in class we have been working hard with our numbers and place value. The children have been learning 

to round numbers to the nearest 10 following the rhyme ‘If it ends with 1,2,3 or 4, Hit the floor! If it ends with 
5,6,7,8 or 9, Climb the vine!’ Try giving your child a number and see if they can round it to the nearest 10. The 

Monarchs were the worthy winners of the TTRS Battle – well done to everyone who took part. There were some 
amazing scores on the board! The class have finished Fantastic Mr Fox this week and have been busy using it as a 
stimulus for writing speech, inferring information, upskilling vocabulary and sequencing events. Miss Wilson has 
been comparing life for a rich Tudor with life for the poor – there was a very big difference! Thank you to all the 
children who have brought in their Tudor houses so far – they are amazing and will hopefully encourage us all to 
complete our homework project. We have been writing about our friends this week in preparation for our joint 
Class 3 and 4 display board. We were inspired by David’s friendship with Jonathan from the Bible which we have 

been discussing in our RE lessons. Thank you to all the parents, carers and friends who attended our Autumn Praise 
yesterday. The children sang their hearts out and I hope you enjoyed watching the performances as much as we 

enjoyed doing them! 

 

 
Class Superstar – 
Tanatswa for using fantastic vocabulary in 
his work 
Evie for trying hard to apply herself to her 
learning 
Writer of the Week- 
Olivia for going the Extra Mile in her work 
Freddie for being super independent in his Writing this 
week 
 
Christian Value – 
Xander for showing real courage and 
resilience - facing adversity with a smile on his face! 
Chosen by the class –  
Alice for being a compassionate member of Class 3 
 

 
Our Christian Value this week is Forgiveness 

 

 


